
 

  

Safety Alert – The Incident Reporting System 
The Incident Reporting system is still going strong even though there has been less rowing 

activity. The analysis of last year’s incidents makes interesting reading. It shows that if you keep 

a good lookout, check your boat before you go afloat and keep to the correct part of the 

waterway then you will be much safer. Safety is all about what we do, it is about how we 

behave. Thank you to everyone who reported an incident. You are helping the rest of us to 

learn how to stay safe.  

 

 

 

 

The complete analysis can be found here. 

 

Take Care to avoid incidents but continue to report any that you see. 
 

 

Stephen Worley  

Honorary Rowing Safety Adviser  
safety@britishrowing.org        February 2021 

This Safety Alert is a safety guidance document. Please read our safety message and disclaimer. 

https://www.britishrowing.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/2020-Incident-Analysis.pdf
mailto:safety@britishrowing.org
https://www.britishrowing.org/knowledge/safety/further-guidance/disclaimer/

